Nadia Khan

From: Sarah <arceses@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:35 PM
To: Richard Lipof; Nadia Khan

Cc: Andrea W. Kelley

Subject: Ascend 1089 Washington st

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]
Good evening

Ahead of tonight’s hearing | would like reiterate my concern about no public bathroom at the proposed public facility.
Despite many representations on the matter Ascend have refused to provide this because it’s “not a legal requirement “,
despite the issue of public urination at other sites. If they will not respond on the basis of common decency and benign a
“good neighbor” as they profess to be then | strongly urge you to make it part of the special permit requirements. With
600 going through the building each day (60 per hour and conservatively assuming 10 hours per day) what’s the
likelihood that not one of those 600 will need to use a bathroom on any given day. THERE IS NO EXCUSE not to take
preventative measures to address issues which have occurred at other sites | appreciate your consideration Sarah Arcese
(35 Cross St)

Sent from my iPhone



